
 
The Board invites applications from parents who live outside of the home zone and who wish to 
enrol their child at Clyde Quay School in Term 3, 2025. Enrolment at the school is governed by 
an enrolment scheme, details of which are available at the school office. 
 
Applications can be made from Thursday 22 May 2025 by returning a completed enrolment form 
available from the school office or on the school website www.clydequay.school.nz. The 
deadline for receipt of applications for the out of zone process is 12 noon Thursday 12 June 
2025.  
 
Parents of students who live within the school zone are always welcome to fill out an enrolment 
form and start at the school. We always appreciate as much notice as possible to help us with 
planning.  
 
The Board has determined that a total of 6 places are available for out of zone students in New 
Entrant, Year 1, Year, 2 Year 3, and Year 4 levels for students starting in Term 3.  
 
If you have an out of zone student who will start in Term 4, we will be holding a separate ballot 
for this term, with dates to be announced via our newsletter next term.   
 
If the number of out of zone applicants exceeds the number of places available, students will be 
selected by ballot. If a ballot is required it will be held on Friday 13 June 2025. Parents will be 
informed of the outcome of the ballot within three days of the ballot being held.  
 
 
 
Clyde Quay School 
27 Elizabeth Street 
Mt Victoria, Wellington 
Phone: 04 385 0900 
office@clydequay.school.nz 
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